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13/07/2022  16:46:222022/1233/P NOBJ John Mcilvride & 

Deborah Lovegove

We have lived in the area for a long time and we applaud the works that has been undertaken at Number 31 

St Marks Crescent. We also support the work that has been done to restore the exterior of the property and 

believe that the wooden gate being proposed is not only appropriate for this house but is in keeping with other 

properties in the street.

Page 1 of 21


